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REPORT 18-0299

Honorable Mayor and Members of the Hermosa Beach City Council

Regular Meeting of May 8, 2018

APPOINTMENT OF CITY COUNCIL SUBCOMMITTEE

TO WORK WITH LEADERSHIP HERMOSA BEACH IN

DEVELOPING EXPECTATIONS AND GUIDELINES

FOR FUTURE CLASS PROJECTS

(Assistant to the City Manager Nico De Anda-Scaia)

Recommended Action:

It is recommended that City Council appoint a two-member ad hoc subcommittee to work with

Leadership Hermosa Beach in helping develop expectations and guidelines for future Leadership

class projects.

Background:

At City Council’s regular meeting on April 24, 2018, Councilmembers Mary Campbell and Justin

Massey requested that staff return with a formal agendized item for the appointment of a Council

Subcommittee - with the intent of working with Leadership Hermosa Beach (LHB) to develop

expectations and clarify guidelines for future class projects involving collaboration with the City and/or

use of City property/resources.

This comes at the tail-end of an extensive set of meetings which were held leading up to the final

approval of Leadership Hermosa Beach’s 2018 Class Project, and is especially relevant as the

organization plans for the kick-off of its 2019 class later this year.

Analysis:

The subcommittee would work with representatives from Leadership Hermosa Beach and City staff

to identify areas for improved collaboration, establish clear expectations on how class projects can

support and align with community needs, and systematize the process for engaging City officials and

obtaining necessary approvals for future class projects (including contract standards for maintenance

and indemnity).

Financial Implications:

There are no fiscal implications associated with the recommended action.
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Attachments:

None

Respectfully Submitted by: Nico De Anda-Scaia, Assistant to the City Manager
Approved: John Jalili, Interim City Manager
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